
Update: PSA Organising/Marketing Officers and Full-Time 

Shop Stewards - Departmental and area allocation 
 

The PSA Provincial Office in Mthatha is pleased to update members on new allocations of 

Organising/Marketing Officers’ (OMOs) and Full-Time Shop Stewards’ (FTSSs) departments and areas, 

effective immediately. These changes are aimed at improving service delivery and enhancing the PSA’s 

outreach efforts in departments. 

 

The updated OMO and FTSS allocations are attached to this Informus for ease of reference. The PSA 

urges members and shop stewards to familiarise themselves with the changes and take note of the 

contact persons allocated to their respective departments and area. Members are also invited to take part 

in the recruitment competition where they can win big prizes as follows: 

 

Recruitment competition: 15 to 30 September 2025 

The PSA is excited to announce a recruitment drive competition! Bring in at least three completed PSA 

membership application forms between 15 and 30 September 2025 and stand a chance to win awesome 

prizes! This is your chance to help grow the PSA whilst getting rewarded for your efforts. Let us spread 

the message of unity, protection, and representation! 

 

Let us embrace change 

The PSA encourages members to embrace these positive developments and to keep in regular contact 

with the PSA Office for any support, queries, or Union-related matters. The OMOs and FTSSs teams are 

ready and available to assist. For further details or to get in touch with your allocated official, please 

contact the PSA Provincial Office on (047) 501 2500 or refer to the attached allocation list. 

 

Together, we are stronger. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE - MTHATHA AREA 

18-09-2025 

 


